
6.7(a) 
From: Al Forth   
Sent: August 10, 2018 8:14 AM 
To: Nheiley, Brynn <Brynn.Nheiley@hamilton.ca> 
Cc:  
Subject: Butternut Hill Application 
 

Good morning Brynn 
 
After review of the documents and further clarification provided by both yourself and 
Mike Christie, we have no further comments, concerns or objections to this application. 
 
Good luck Don! 
 
Regards. 
 
Al & Ann Forth 
 


